
 
 
 

Monday 12th May 2025 
Class Dojo Platform 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We have greatly enjoyed our Class Dojo journey this year and hope that you have enjoyed more insight 
into your child’s achievements on a daily basis. In order to increase communication and involve you 
further in your child’s learning, we are going to be introducing Class Dojo stories. This is a fantastic way 
to share updates with you each week on an app which many of our families are familiar with, and that we 
hope our new families will enjoy using.  
​
Please note that we will be stepping away from our use of Twitter/X, however you will still be able to see 
previous posts as we will keep the account open and viewable but unmonitored for messages.  
 
Why Class Dojo? 
Class Dojo provides a secure and safe space for your child’s photo to be shared. The app is 
user-friendly and sends notifications (if allowed on your device) when your child has new content posted 
to their feed. We are able to closely monitor what is shared on the app and protect our children from 
external websites and users.  

There are two different ways for us to share updates with you:  
School Story 
On our school story, we will post images of selected events such as Sports Day, World Book Day etc. All 
parents/carers from the school will be able to view these posts and images on their app, although no one 
outside of the school is able to access this feed.  
 
Class Story 
You will see weekly content in the class story, where each teacher will post a selection of photos to 
share what the class have been learning that week. This feed is only viewable by the parents/carers who 
have children in that class and have connected to it.  
 
Class Dojo Launch Day - 23rd May 2025 
To launch our exciting new class and school stories, we will be awarding DOUBLE DOJO’s all day on the 
last day of the half term! Remember every Dojo counts towards your total to spend in our Dojo shop.  
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs S Hall  
Mrs S Hall  
Headteacher 

​      
 


